
Project Update: February 2011 
 

I have finally found the time to put together a small portfolio presenting some of the results 
from La Paz on Foot's work over the past five years. I want to thank everyone who has 
contributed to the projects in their different ways, from the funders to our partners in La 
Paz to the rural communities where we have carried out the better part of our projects. 

Please take a few minutes to visit the following link and have a look at some of our results. 
We look forward to continued collaborations in the coming years and please, do not 
hesitate to send us an email if you would like further information about any of the projects. 

Here is the link: http://web.me.com/andestar/Site/La_Paz_on_Foot.html 
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